Office of the Vice President of Academic Affairs
Memo

To:  
Dr. Jackie Fisher
From:
Sharon A. Lowry

Vice President, Academic Affair / Interim SPBC Administrative Co-Chair

Maria Clinton


Academic Senate President / SPBC Faculty Co-Chair
    Date:          December 3, 2012
Re:
Approved Hiring Request Recommendations at the November 28, 2012 SPBC Meeting
At the November 28, 2012 Strategic Planning and Budget Council meeting there were several hiring request recommendations included on the agenda. The council members reviewed all supportive documentation regarding the need to fund these positions. When discussion concluded council members were in consensus to approve the recommended funding required to begin the hiring process for the following positions:

Vice President of Human Resources

 Academic Affairs Specialist

(2) Financial Aid Technician II (District funded)
(2) Financial Aid Technician II (Categorical funded)

Financial Aid Specialist (Categorical funded)

Accounting Technician, Auxiliary Services (Categorical funded)

Accounting Assistant III, Auxiliary Services (Categorical funded)

This approved SPBC recommendation is being forwarded to you for your final approval to initiate the hiring process.
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